
  
 
 
 
 

   Shrewsbury Road, Church Stretton     Telephone 01694 722209  
   Shropshire, SY6 6EX                 E admin@csschool.co.uk  
   www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk 
 

   Headteacher: Mr J Parr BA Hons 
   

TrustEd CSAT Alliance:    Contact:      T: 01746 760509     
CEO: Mrs Sarah Godden       CO: Oldbury Wells    E: office@trustedcsat.co.uk 
Deputy CEO: Mr Pete Johnstone Bridgnorth,    E: finance@trustedcsat.co.uk 
Trust Chair: Chris Mathews   Shropshire WV16 5JD   Company Number: 09617166 
     

 

Friday, 26 May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our geography topic on ‘Rivers’ we will be taking year 7 students on a curriculum-based 

field work trip to Carding Mill Valley. This will provide an opportunity to study river processes in 

action to supplement our work in the classroom.  

We will be running two separate trips and so splitting the year group into two halves.  

• The trip for 7X1 and 7Y1 will run on Monday 3rd July.  

• A second trip for 7X2 and 7Y2 will run on Wednesday 5th July. 

 

We will be departing from school at 9am and walking to Carding Mill Valley where we will spend 

the day there before returning to school in time for the normal end of the school day.  

Students will need to wear sensible non-school uniform which includes footwear that is 

comfortable to walk in and suitable for getting wet. Students will need to bring a packed lunch with 

them. If your child is entitled to free school meals, then this will be provided on the day. Please 

ensure that your child has a hat and sun cream to protect from the sun and enough drinking water 

to last for the day.  

Students may bring a small amount of money to purchase an ice-cream from the café if they wish 

to and we will have a break within the day to do this.  

There is no money contribution needed for this trip, but we do require you to please give consent 

via ParentPay and inform us of any medical needs that your child has. Please give this consent by 

Wednesday 7th June.   

Many thanks in advance for your support, please do contact the school if you have any further 

questions.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs A Colburn 

Teacher of geography. 
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